
 ADVENTURE CLUB (KIDS PROGRAM) 
 
 

Our Wednesday night kids program, called ADVENTURE 
CLUB has started. This years topics will be focused on 
Man, Sin, and Salvation. At North Street we want to see 

proper doctrine instilled in children from a young age. Along with 
the lesson, we do games, crafts, crafts, and small group times 
where they break the lesson down ever further. Come and join us 
this year and bring your kids. Adventure club is for kids age 4 years 
old - 5th grade, and 6th grade through 12th grade meets a the 
same time.  

ROOTED (YOUTH PROGRAM) 
 
 

Youth Ministry at North Street Christian Church is 
Wednesday’s from 6:30PM-8:00PM. Grades 6th-12th are 
invited. This year we will be meeting in the new youth  
area that was once the old pre-school room. The youth will start 
the year off by studying Jesus’ interaction with Nicodemus and 
what Jesus meant when He said to Nicodemus “ Truly, Truly, I say 
to you, unless one is born again he cannot see the kingdom of 
God.” (John 3:1-3). The youth are encouraged to invite their friends 
for a fun time of studying Gods word and fellowship. 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
 

It’s time to start preparing for TRUNK OR TREAT. THIS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25 will be this years fall fest/
trunk or treat event. This is a great opportunity to meet some of our neighbors and people in town. We invite them to 
church events and try to share the gospel with them. This event is only a success if North Street people show up and fill 
the parking lot with vehicles. Decorate your trunk and as the kids come to check out your trunk you can hook them up 
with a treat. We will be set up from 6:30 - 8:00 PM and your whole family is invited. Please plan to attend this 
with your vehicle and family to support the outreach here at North Street.  

Welcome Barnabas and Martha Seangsirikhun  

Welcome Barnabas and Martha Seangsirikhun, missionaries from Thailand. We are hosting a luncheon following 
today’s service to give members an opportunity to meet with them and ask any questions about their ministry.  
Please keep them in your prayers throughout their visit, travels and stay in our country. Thank you and God 
Bless. 

ATTENTION! 
We will no longer be emailing the newsletter out each week. 

ALL those who are reading the weekly Newsletter by E-mail, will no longer be receiving them by email.  We will be uploading them to our 
website northstreetchristianchurch.org. Every week the newsletter will be uploaded to the website by Thursday evening. Please bookmark 
the NSCC website so you don’t miss any news and upcoming information. We will be eliminating the E-mails within the month. Please feel 
free to contact Shannon Hartman with any questions or instructions on how to do this. Thank you so much with  your kindness as we move 
forward. 

SATURDAY                         
5:00 Community 

Meal                             
(2nd & 3rd                                       

of every month) 

FRIDAY                                                                                                                               
7:00 Bible Study        

WEDNESDAY                       
6:30 Adventure 

Club                           
6:30 Rooted 

TUESDAY                                                             
Prayer Meeting 

(Zoom) (1st & 3rd 
Tuesday)   

MONDAY                                                                         
10:15 Ladies Bible 

Study                                
6:30 Men’s                      
Bible Study                          

SUNDAY                                 
9:00 Sunday 

School                                            
10:00 Worship     

Barnabas              
Luncheon                              

6:30 Bible Study                       

THURSDAY                         
10:30 Sr. Bible 

Study                       
7:00 20’s & 30’s  

Bible Study                 
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Today’s Text           
2 Peter 1:2-3 

Wanna Help? 
 

Summit Elementary Weekend             
Backpack Program is collecting cash 

donations/canned pop tops and          
microwave meals to cover students  

in need over Thanksgiving thru           
New Years. Please see Dave or         

Debbie Krimm for more info. 


